
 
 
 
March 13, 2025 
 
 
Dear Eighth Grade Families, 
 
Traditionally, our eighth grade students create memory boards that are displayed during Class Night.  This 
activity has proven to be a joyful experience, and parents and classmates truly appreciate viewing the creations. 
 
The school is providing the foam boards for this project, and I am grateful to the Home and School Association 
for making it all happen.  The boards will be distributed at the Washington D.C. parent informational meeting 
on April 10.  For those who are not attending the trip, boards can be picked up in the front office on April 11.   
 
Here are the guidelines for the boards: 
 

1.​ The student’s name must be on the board. 
2.​ The boards are a celebration of the student, with special attention given to his or her JPII journey.  

(Students are encouraged to add pictures representing their friendships with other JPII students). 
3.​ The boards must be designed to be displayed vertically. 
4.​ Completed poster boards are due to homeroom teachers by Thursday, May 29. 

 
Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or if I can help in any way.  Have fun!  Be creative! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Paula Daly  
Assistant Head of School, Preparatory Division 
 

         



                       



 


